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November 25, 2019

IPA Myanmar Presents Results of
Maternal and Child Cash Transfer Study

On November 25, IPA Myanmar presented at a workshop discussing the findings from the
Randomised Control Trial (RCT) of the Maternal and Child Cash Transfer (MCCT) program by
Save the Children in Myanmar's Central Dry Zone. The event was organized by the LIFT Fund
and provided an opportunity for key stakeholders working in support of government-led
MCCT programs—including the Department of Socal Welfare, the National Nutrition Center,
DFID, USAID, the World Bank, and UNICEF—to come together for a technical discussion in
light of the recently published findings from the RCT of the MCCT programme led by IPA.
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